
The Board of Trustees has appointed Meyers Norris Penny (MNP) as the Division’s Auditor’s for the 2024-2025 school year.

The Board of Trustees has approved the fees and tuition for the 2025/2026 school year.

The Division continues managing investments per AP 504: Cash Management and Investments.

The Board reviewed the 2025/26 Budget Assumptions.
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Board meetings take place in the Central Board room at the

Division Office (231 Hardin Street) starting at 2:00 pm. The next

meeting is on March 26, 2025. The following are updates from the

February 19, 2025, meeting.
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PRIORITY #2: MAINTAIN SAFE & CARING LEARNING

ENVIRONMENTS & SUPPORTS FOR ALL

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2024/2025

TRUSTEE ENGAGEMENT FOR JAN 30 - FEB 19

Westview Public School presented to the Board about their student-led

Lighthouse leadership groups. These groups organize events such as the

Variety Show, Lighthouse Assembly, Indigenous Hand Games Day, and the

winter Week of Giving, which collects donations for the food bank and Center of

Hope. Additionally, as a Leader in Me school, Westview instills all students with

the confidence and knowledge to become future leaders.

Spotlight on Students: Westview Public School - Leadership

Congratulations to Lalithya Raavi, a Grade 12 student at Westwood Community

High School, on receiving the RMWB Council's Excellence Youth Award! Lalithya

prioritizes advocacy and volunteerism in academics, inclusiveness, and

empowering youth. She is the founder of Eyes4All, a non-profit dedicated to

promoting vision health and essential eye care, and a co-founder of Westwood's

Women In Tech. This non-profit student-led organization promotes leadership

and workshop opportunities in STEM.

Division Showcase: Lalithya Raavi
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